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Administrative Letter   1995-1

TO: All Companies Licensed to Write Commercial Liability Insurance

RE:  Supplemental Reports for Potentially Noncompetitive Lines and 
Subclassifications of Commercial Liability Insurance as Required by 
Virginia Code Section 38.2-1905.2 Not Due until May 1, 1996

The Supplemental Reports for lines and subclassifications of
commercial liability insurance designated by the State Corporation
Commission as potentially non-competitive will not be due until May 1, 1996.
Please be advised that no Supplemental Reports or special data call reports
are due this year. It should be noted, however, that the Supplemental Reports
due in 1996 will include years 1994 and 1995.

Please advise the appropriate data reporting departments that no
Supplemental Reports are due in 1995. If you have any questions, please call
Eric Lowe at (804) 371-9628.

Insurers will be advised in January of 1996 of any changes in the
reporting format, the lines and subclassifications that have been designated as
potentially noncompetitive, and any additional reporting instructions.

Steven T. Foster
Commissioner of Insurance
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